
ATTENDANCE REQUESTED!
Lewis Clark Valley Metropolitan Planning Organization  

Regional Safety Action Plan

A plan to provide local governments the means to make strategic 
roadway safety improvements

Geographic Focus Area (GFA) Meetings
  GFA #1 Lewiston, Nez Perce County, Thursday, March 7, 2024, 1:00 PM    

GFA #2 Clarkston, Asotin, Asotin County, Thursday, March 7, 2024, 3:00 PM 
City of Lewiston Bell Building, 215 D Street

RSAP Overview
Lewis Clark Valley Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(LCVMPO) is preparing a Regional Safety Action Plan (RSAP). 
The RSAP will present a holistic, well-defined strategy to 
reduce roadway fatalities and serious injuries in the LCVMPO 
region. 

The RSAP will analyze safety needs, identify high-risk 
locations and factors contributing to crashes, and prioritize 
strategies to address them. 

The RSAP will meet eligibility requirements that allow local 
jurisdictions to apply for Implementation Grants from the 
United States Department of Transportation (USDOT) Safe 
Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) program  
(https://www.transportation.gov/grants/SS4A)

Meeting Purpose
1.	 The GFA meetings in March will present an initial roadway 

safety analysis customized to each GFA to inform 
local staff and officials about roadway safety for their 
community.

2.	 These GFA meetings are intended to be technical in nature 
to analyze trends and risk factors from current crash data 
and other roadway data resources.

3.	 This discussion will inform potential roadway safety 
strategies which will be the subject of a second round of 
GFA meetings this summer 2024.

For more information, contact:

	• Shannon Grow, Director,  
director@lewisclarkmpo.org, 208.298.1345

	• Bob Beckman, Consultant Project Manager,  
robert.beckman@kimley-horn.com, 208.510.6265


